
Friends of Merri Creek and 

the Merri Murnong group 

invite you to come along to this event: 
 

 
 

Murnong Patch in Spring 
Sunday 21 October, 10am-12pm 
Murnong Patch, Connolly Ave Coburg 
south of Murray Rd bridge (Melway 18 A11) 

 

Come along on this delightful meander to see native wildflowers in bloom 
and a diverse array of indigenous food, fibre and medicinal plants. To help 
care for this special place, we will at times target some specific weeds. 
Contact: Melissa 0417 255 873 or www.facebook.com/meccarg. 
 

http://www.facebook.com/meccarg

